
ALEXANDER STADIUM LEGACY AND
PERRY PARK ENHANCEMENT WORKS

Public Consultation
In 2019, Birmingham City Council consulted with you on the initial 
redevelopment of the Alexander Stadium which became the focal point of the 
Birmingham 2022 Commonwealth Games.  
 
At that time, the City Council also set out its vision to deliver a true legacy 
asset following the event, that the city and its residents could be proud of.  

Since the Games, the Council has been developing proposals which will ensure 
that legacy is delivered, as well as the aspirations set out in the Perry Barr  
2040 Masterplan. The Council is working hard to secure additional funding to 
deliver all elements of the proposal. 
 
Now we welcome your thoughts once again so we can ensure feedback is 
considered before a planning application is submitted later this summer. 

Redeveloped Alexander Stadium



PROPOSED MASTERPLAN





YOUR VIEWS ARE IMPORTANT TO US

To have your say, you can:
•	 Fill in a feedback form and post it in the box  
	 provided if you’re at a consultation event
•	 Complete the form online via Birmingham  
	 City Council’s Be Heard Consultation website  
	 (see link below)
Alternatively, you can also drop your completed 
feedback form off at one of three locations  
(please ask at reception):
	 •	 Gymnastics & Martial Arts Centre (GMAC),  
		  Walsall Road, Perry Barr, B42 2LR 
	 •	 Tower Hill Library, Tower Hill,  
		  Birmingham, B42 1LG  
	 •	 Library of Birmingham, Centenary Square,  
		  Broad Street, Birmingham, B1 2ND  

The feedback deadline is Monday 14 August 2023.

Following submission of the planning application,  
you will have a second opportunity to review the 
updated design and submit your formal and final 
comments to Birmingham City Council.

If you would like help in understanding any of the  
materials, or a copy of the materials in an alternate 
format (in another language, braille or larger print), 
please contact the Stadium Engagement Team at  
the email address below.

Indicative timeline

17 July &  
23 July 2023 
Public consultation  
events​

17 July -  
14 August 2023​
Public consultation 

summer 2023​
Design update

late summer 2023​
Planning application 
submitted to  
Birmingham City  
Council​

Birmingham City  
Council statutory 
consultation period

early 2024​
Planning decision​

early 2024 –  
autumn 2024​
Construction  
(if planning  
is granted)

Contact us
Email: Stadiuminfo@Birmingham.gov.uk
Visit our website:
https://www.birminghambeheard.org.uk/ 
people-1/axs-and-pp


